
CALL FOR PLANS & STUDIES
Unified Planning Work Program (UPWP)

Business Plan & Budget

It starts with a plan!

How does transportation improve?

The Broward Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) is seeking input for the Unified Planning Work
Program. Every two years, the MPO updates the UPWP and this business plan (with associated budget)

sets the framework for transportation plans and studies.

What are your ideas? Your contributions could potentially be addressed in future transportation planning studies.
Now is the time to tell us! Please submit your ideas by Friday, February 11, 2022.

Ways to submit:
Mail: 100 West Cypress Creek Road, Suite 650, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309-2122

Email: everettek@browardmpo.org | Call: (954) 876-0073

For complaints, questions or concerns about civil rights or nondiscrimination; or for special requests under the Americans with Disabilities Act, please contact:
Alan Berry, Title VI Coordinator at (954) 876-0058 or berrya@browardmpo.org

BrowardMPO.org


